
From: Lyle, Tara L <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Oct 28, 2022 at 4:43 PM 
Subject: Re: Emergency Purchase Request 
To: Price, Robert L <robert.l.price@wv.gov> 
Cc: Crystal G Hustead <Crystal.G.Hustead@wv.gov>, Rosen, Bryan D 
<bryan.d.rosen@wv.gov> 
 

Bobby, 
 
Your emergency request is approved.   Please follow all emergency procedures outlined in the 
Purchasing Division Procedures Handbook and return all documentation to the Purchasing 
Division buyer for processing within 30 days of this approval. 
 
Thanks, 
Tara Lyle, Buyer Supervisor 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Capitol Complex, Building 15 
Charleston, WV 25305 
304-558-2544 
 
www.wvpurchasing.gov 
 
On Fri, Oct 28, 2022 at 4:29 PM Price, Robert L <robert.l.price@wv.gov> wrote: 
Just a point of clarification, the life safety issue is falling brick and mortar from the 
building.  This purchase will allow for removal of loose and spalling mortar and to stabilize the 
adjacent area where removal has taken place.  
 
Thanks 
 
On Fri, Oct 28, 2022 at 2:42 PM Price, Robert L <robert.l.price@wv.gov> wrote: 
Tara L and Crystal, 
 
DHHR is requesting an emergency purchase for the DHHR Diamond Building to erect a 
sidewalk shed, mortar removal, and helical tie installation.  
During an assessment of the building exterior, it was determined there is an immediate safety 
risk to building occupants and persons passing along the perimeter of the building.  The 
estimated cost for this emergency purchase will be $1,200,000.00 and it is expected to take 
two years to stabilize the building.  The DHHR Office of Purchasing fully supports this request 
based.  If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 
 
 
Thanks, 
  
Robert Price, CPPO, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 



Administrative Services Manager II 
WVDHHR – Office of Purchasing 
One Davis Square – Room 110 
Charleston, WV 25301 
Phone: (304)-957-0218 
Fax:     (304)-558-2892 
Robert.L.Price@wv.gov  
  
http://www.dhhr.wv.gov    
  
  
      
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail communication and any attachments contain confidential, 
legally privileged, and/or non-public information and is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s).  If you are not an intended recipient, and have received this communication, you are 
hereby notified that you have received this communication in error and that any review, 
disclosure, dissemination, distribution, saving, copying or other use of the communication, any 
attachments, or their contents is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in 
error, please: (1) notify the sender immediately by replying to this message and (2) immediately 
delete this communication, any attachments, and the reply to sender from your system without 
printing, forwarding, or saving any copies.  If you are the intended recipient, please secure the 
contents in accordance with all applicable state or federal requirements related to the privacy and 
confidentiality of information, including the HIPAA Privacy guidelines. 
 
 
 




